
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th October 2020 
  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Re: School Photographs – Further Amendments  
 
It has been necessary to make further changes to the date of the school 
photographs. The new date is Wednesday 4th November 2020.  
 
F2 & Y6 
 
F2 & Y6 have PE on Wednesdays however on this date please send children to 
school in their normal uniform. PE will not take place this week for these children.  
 
We are still offering sibling photographs for families with pre-school children, 
between 8am & 9am, however due to the current situation, time slots need to be 
booked.  
 
If your child is in nursery and does not normally attend school on a Wednesday, but 
you would still like a school photograph taking, please book a slot using the details 
below.  
 
Staff will be available between 8am & 9am to direct you to the music room where the 
photos will be taken- please do not try and enter through the school office. The 
community hub room next to nursery will be available to hold small groups of people 
if it is raining, but space will be limited due to social distancing.   
 
Please email br-admin@vennacademy.org or telephone the school office on 01405 
812200 to book a time slot. 
 
Please note - any time slots already booked will be kept and moved to the new 
date. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs E Levers 
Head of School 
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